
From: Lt. Governor <LtGovernor@scstatehouse.gov> 
To: Marie WallerMarieWaller@scstatehouse.gov

Kester, Tonykester@aging.sc.gov
Hank PageHankPage@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 11/26/2014 2:24:23 PM 
Subject: FW: Emergency funding request

Attachments: Grant request for 2014.docx 
Pictures of damaged areas 2014.docx

From: dccoa [mailto:dccoa@sc.rr.com]
Sent: Wednesday, November 26, 2014 11:49 AM
To: Lt. Governor
Subject: Emergency funding request

Good Morning Lieutenant Governor McGill,

I would like to submit the attached request for emergency repair funding of our Senior Center in Darlington. I was
not successful in securing the 2014 PIP, but as you can see from my pictures that I have several safety issues that I
must address. I feel that I cannot wait until the next PIP cycle with the funding availability of July, 2015 to make these 
repairs.

Your consideration of this funding is greatly appreciated. Thank you for your commitment to the elderly of South
Carolina, and together we are changing lives. The impact is obvious when I hear the laughter and joy from my
seniors. I invite you to visit our center at any time.

Sincerely,

Jackie A nde rson

Executive Director
Darlington County Council on Aging
402 Pearl Street
Darlington, SC 29532
Phone: 843.393.8521
Fax: 843.393.2343
Email: dccoa@sc.rr.com
Website: dccoa.com
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